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11 October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
I am pleased to write to you with details of our first 2021-2022 Nursery visit.  On Thursday 18th 
November, as part of our Physical Development and Expressive Art and Design curriculums, we will be 
visiting Adventure Street on Baggeridge Village. We will travel by coach to the venue, where the children 
will then be free to explore the role play areas whilst being supported and supervised by staff.  During the 
morning the children will receive a drink and snack whilst there; they will also have lunch at the end of the 
session and then return to Nursery. 
 
We will leave at 9.05am and return to Nursery by 1.15pm.  All children will need to bring a packed lunch 
and a drink. Please do not send any fizzy drinks, glass bottles or products containing nuts. Children will 
also need to be wearing socks on the visit as they take off their shoes to explore when they arrive. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £15.50 per child; if you would like your child to attend please give your 
consent and make payment via Parentpay. We appreciate that this may seem a high cost, unfortunately 
this is due to the overall cost of the coach and rising fuel costs. We also have exclusive use of Adventure 
Street for over 3 hours, for the first session of the day meaning our children will not be in contact with 
any other child whilst on the visit. 
 
Please be aware that in the unlikely circumstance, of your child developing any COVID symptoms whilst 
on the visit, you may be contacted by school or the class teacher to come and collect them from 
Adventure Street, Baggeridge Village.  
 
Please see below for the arrangement for children who attend different Nursery sessions.  
 
All day children – please drop off and pick up and normal times. 
Morning children – please drop off at normal times and pick up at 1.15pm  
Afternoon children – please drop off 8.45am in the morning and pick up at 1.15pm or they can continue 
at Nursery till 3.15pm (please let us know which one you would prefer).  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss L Swann 
Nursery Teacher 
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